
Find related information to help you prepare your letter about Canada’s law on Medical Assistance in 
Dying at www.TheEFC.ca/Euthanasia  

Sample letter for concerned citizens 
 
[date] 
 
The Right Hon. Justin Trudeau 
Office of the Prime Minister 
80 Wellington Street 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0A2 
Email: pm@pm.gc.ca 
 
Dear Prime Minister, 
 
I am very concerned about possible changes to the medical assistance in dying (MAID) law.  
 
Canadians living with disabilities and chronic illness, as well as other medically vulnerable 
people, already face significant challenges in getting the support they need to live. Removing 
safeguards from the MAID law puts these Canadians at even greater risk. 
 
If any change is to be made, I urge you to propose MAID safeguards that are clearly stated, 
rigorous and strictly enforced. Please consider the Vulnerable Persons Standard suggestions for 
safeguards.  
 
It is essential that the government vigorously defend the need for and importance of clear and 
specific safeguards that protect vulnerable Canadians from abuse and harm.  
 
Also, please include meaningful conscience protection for healthcare workers in any proposed 
MAID legislation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
[your name] 
[your address] 
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